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Aug 11th, 2014 

 

 

Notice of Relocation 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continual support, and we look forward to serving you even better in 

the future. 

Please be informed that we will be relocating our corporate office in Tokyo to the 

address below: 

 

  New Address : 4F Tsukamoto building, 1-6-5, Nihonbashi Honcho, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 

 103-0023 Japan 

  Tel   : +81-3-3510-3550 (unchanged) 

  Fax   : +81-3-3510-3571 (unchanged) 

 

Please note that our office will close at 5:00PM (Japanese time) on Friday, September 

12th. Our telephone, fax and e-mail will be disconnected until our new office opens at 

9:00AM (Japanese time) on Tuesday, September 16th. 

 

Thank you in advance for your patience during this upcoming transition. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

KH Neochem Co., Ltd. 

 


